
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 04.10.2022 

To, 

The Manager – Listing 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 959668 & 973198 

 

Sub.: Intimation of Re-Submission of Annual Report for the Financial Year 2021-22  

Ref: Regulation 53 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 ("LODR Provision") 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

This is with reference to our letter dated 28th September, 2022 whereby pursuant to the 

provision of Regulation 53 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 ("LODR Provision"), we have submitted Annual Report of the Company for 

the Financial Year 2021-22. 

It was brought to our notice that Page No. 55 of the said Annual Report contained a clerical 

mistake and the same was inadvertently attached along with the said Annual Report and 

accordingly we hereby submit the revised annual report of the Company for the Financial Year 

2021-22.  

Further, except the above changes there is no revision in Annual Report of the Company for 

the financial year ended on 31st March, 2022 

You are requested to kindly take the same on record.  

 

For Patanjali Ayurved Limited 

 

  

    

(Vineet Pant) 

Company Secretary  

 

 

Cc: IDBI Trusteeship Services Limited-Debenture Trustee 

Encl: Annual Report of the Company for the Financial Year 2021-22. 
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